
 

 

 

 

 

 

March 7, 2023 

 
Dear Parents, Students, Teachers, and Building Occupants, 
 
 
In 1986, Congress passed the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) requiring 
schools to inspect and identify any asbestos-containing building materials (ACBM). We are 
pleased to announce that the High Mountain Institute is an asbestos free school. 
 
The law further requires all schools to have an asbestos management plan. The High Mountain 
Institute has an asbestos management plan available for review in the administrative office of 
the school during regular business hours. Em Ducharme is our designated asbestos program 
coordinator, and all inquiries regarding the asbestos plan and asbestos-related issues should be 
directed to her at 719-486-8200, ext 102, educharme@hminet.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Amy Roberts 
Head of School 
 
 
Delivered via inclusion in weekly employee communication, posted for one week on bulletin 
board at school, posted on website. 
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